Becca J. Werner

Attention: Alderman Selection Committee -

Thank you for taking the time to review my resume for the open position in Ward 2 for an Alderman. I have been a resident and business owner in Coopertown for almost 15 years and want the very best for this community.

Throughout our time in Coopertown, we have made it a point to be fully aware of the challenges we face as a community. Whether it is concerns with roads, taxes, the dump, law enforcement, or revenue needs, both my husband and I have worked to stay current. My husband served as the Chairman of the Planning Commission for three years under Mayor Sam Childs. We have attended numerous meetings throughout our time here, signed petitions, and kept in contact with various staff members at City Hall. Our company has also been a sponsor of the Barrell Festival each year and I always try to be present to volunteer during this very special event.

With more and more people moving out of Nashville and making their way up I-24, we need to work together to make sure Coopertown grows in a manner which benefits all those in our community. If I were to become Alderman, my first action would be to get out in the community and discuss the desire of the constituents in which I would represent. After all, as representatives of our community, our number one responsibility is to those in which we serve.

I look forward to discussing the Alderman position, opportunity for us to work together, and making plans for Coopertown to be the best community possible.

Thank you. Becca J. Werner